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Dear Parishioner,
 
I am writing to formally advise you of the vacancy for a Parish Councillor that has
recently arisen at our Parish Council.
 
Many of you will already be aware of the vacancy, but the Parish Council has
had to follow the relevant legal protocols before it was able to advertise officially.
 
So – if you would like to help to make Boylestone a good place to live, serve
your community and represent the views of local people, why not apply?!
 
I am attaching the policy that the Parish Council has adopted for the process of
co-option and the application form, which if you wish to apply, should be
completed and submitted by Friday 3rd May 2024.
 
If there is anything else you would like to know, please do drop me an email.
 
Whilst I am writing, may I also draw your attention to our Annual Parish Meeting,
which is to be held at 6:30pm, Thursday 25th April 2024 at the Village Hall.
 
This is not the Parish Council AGM, but rather is a special meeting to give
parishioners an opportunity to come and have a look, or a listen! I’ve also
attached the flyer for this.

 
Kind regards,
 
Peter Bambury
Clerk to Boylestone Parish Council
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